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LAKES MEETING 
 

Wednesday, May 22
7-8:30 pm

Lyndon Township Hall 
17751 N. Territorial Rd. 

Chelsea, MI  48118

RSVP at 
www.hrwc.org/HealthyLakes

Monitoring your lake’s water quality and learning 
how you can best protect it using lake-friendly 
practices on your property is an investment in 
your lake’s future health!

If you own property on Joslin, South or Bruin, Blind 
or Halfmoon lakes in Washtenaw County, or on 
Bass Lake in Livingston County come learn about 
our Healthy Lakes Initiative and share what you 
love about your lake.

We are supporting residents and shoreland 
property owners on the six project lakes in con-
necting with leading Michigan-wide programs in 
lakes protection—the Cooperative Lakes 
Monitoring Program (CLMP) and the Michigan 
Shoreland Stewards Program (MiSSP). 
 
Questions? Contact Pam Labadie at 
plabadie@hrwc.org, (734) 519-0342. 
 
Follow the QR Code to learn more, sign up for  
project updates or RSVP to the resident meeting! 

Healthy Lakes Initiative
Support for shoreland property owners 

to advance lake health


